
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 8th edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 27th October 

Reception 90% 
Year 1 98% 
Year 2 99% 

Year 3 89% 
Year 4 88% 

Year 5 93% 
Year 6 88% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

30th October 2023 Half Term Holidays 

6th November 2023 Staff Training Day School Closed to Children 

7th November 2023 Children return to school 

8th November 2023 Christmas Card design back to school 

10th November 2023 Flu immunisation Rec to Year 6 

15th November 2023 Parents coffee morning in school 

17th November 2023 Children in Need Spots or Pattern 

                          Advance Warning: Parents open evening Wednesday 22nd November 2023  

  
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Aras 

Reception Hussain 

Year 1 Tyson 

Year 2 Anna 

Year 3 Nancy 

Year 4 Layla 

Year 5 Evie 

Year 6 Anas 

Hi Arp Abbie 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

We continue to strive to provide our children with a range of fantastic 

experiences both in school and out of school.  Some of our visitors to 

school this half term have included professors, authors, sports leaders, 

Reverend Tim and many more.  

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 2 for winning the half term attendance treat. I 

wonder what they will choose! 

To conclude our half term, we watched a fantastic dance performed by 

four of our children, Faith, Lacey, Layla and Ella. Great dance moves girls! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic 

achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

          

 

                                                             Firework Safety                                                      Weather                                                                      

   

The weather is rapidly changing. Please ensure your 

child wears a coat to school after the holidays.  

The field is becoming muddier; however, we do 

have wellies available for children. 

There will be lots of dangerous 

fireworks being set off during the next 

week or two. Please remind your 

child/ren about firework safety if they 

play outside unsupervised.  


